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Shawnna Rule

From: Connie Matthews
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2024 3:27 PM
To: Todd Hellrigel
Cc: Shawnna Rule
Subject: New hire at the middle school - J.B.

Dr. Hellrigel -  
It is with great pleasure that I recommend the hiring of Jocelyn (Paige) Bush as the 6th grade Middle 
School Math teacher for the 2024-25 school year.  Ms. Bush's love for learning and prior experiences with 
teaching math and managing classroom behavior will make her a valuable addition to our staff.  
 
Mrs. Connie Matthews 
Principal 
Midwest Central Middle School 
121 N. Church St. 
Green Valley, IL 61534 
309.352.2300, ext. 200 
https://www.midwestcentral.org/ 

 
"It's a great day to be a Raider!" 


